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Neil McDonald 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
London 
WC1H 8ND 

Dear Mr McDonald 

Our ref: D&P/3417/PR 
Your ref: 2014/4381/P 
Date: 08 July 2014 

Town & Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended); Greater London Authority 
Act 1999 & 2007; Town & Country Planning (Mayor of London) Order 2008. 102 Camley Street, London NW1 OPF 
2014/4381/P 

Thank you for consulting the Mayor of London in respect of the above application of potential 
strategic importance, which your Council validated on 4 July 2014. 

Under Article 4(2) of the above Order the Mayor has six weeks from the date of receipt to provide a statement setting out whether he considers the application complies with his London Plan and his 
reasons for taking that view. 

I hereby give notice that your letter was received on 4 July 2014 and therefore the six week period will terminate on 14 August 2014. 

The application has been allocated to Natalie Gentry who can be reached on 0207 983 5746 or natalie.gentry@london.govuk 

A copy of this letter has been forwarded to the agent for information. 

Yours sincerely, 

Development & Projects 
Greater London Authority 

cc: DP9, 100 Pall Mall, London SW1Y 5NQ 


